
-----Original Message----- 
From: Ellen Beidler <ebeidler@usa.net> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 5:37 PM 
To: Aimee Kepler <akepler@tjcog.org> 
Subject: Re: FW: Please Read: Upcoming September Vacancies on Adult Care 
 
Thanks, Aimee.  I hope you are having a good summer.  Yes, if you will have me, I am glad to continue on 
the CAC.  I recently reapplied. 
 
Ellen 
 
------ Original Message ------ 
Received: Tue, 12 Jul 2022 11:23:10 AM EDT 
From: Aimee Kepler <akepler@tjcog.org> 
To: Ellen Beidler <ebeidler@usa.net> 
Subject: FW: Please Read: Upcoming September Vacancies on Adult Care 
 
Hi Ellen, 
 
I hope you are doing well and having a nice summer. 
 
Please see Toni's message below and let me know if you plan to continue on the ACH CAC. 
 
Thank you, 
Aimee 
Aimee Kepler 
Regional Long Term Care Ombudsman 
4307 Emperor Blvd., Suite 110, Durham, NC 27703 
(o) 919.558.2719 (f) 919.998.8101 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
From: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wakegov.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 10:39 AM 
To: Aimee Kepler <akepler@tjcog.org> 
Subject: Please Read: Upcoming September Vacancies on Adult Care 
 
Good morning Aimee, 
 
Hope this message finds you well. 
 
I am writing to share that according to my records, I have a person who is eligible for reappointment on 
the Adult Care Home Community Advisory Committee.  Please confirm if this reappointment is 
approved. 
 
  *   Ellen Beidler 
 
Toni Womack 
Senior Executive Assistant 
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